
From: Carol Murray 
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 1:09 PM
To: Executive Secretariat 
Subject: Retirement Investment s

Dear Secretary Scalia,
 I just wanted to contact you concerning the investment of 401k retirement funds and how that 
money is invested.
I strongly agree with the actions that you have taken to protect those investments from being 
put into companies that are to support leftist activities, but do not provide a good return to the 
clients.
I was very happy to hear that our American retirement funds would NOT be invested in any 
Chinese companies.

I strongly support you in this and ask that you would stand firm and immovable against any 
opposition that seeks to change this policy.

Thank you so much for your service to our Country.
God bless you! God bless and preserve the USA.

Sincerely,

Carol S. Murray


